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EDITORIAL 
 
M. Fatih Taşar, Associate Editor 
Gazi Üniversitesi, Ankara, TURKEY 
 
 

Dear readers and contributors of EJMSTE, 
We are now glad to release the second issue of the 

third volume. In this issue there are nine articles, again 
from a diverse set of topics and regions of the globe. In 
the past couple years EJMSTE has become known by 
almost every colleague in our field. Thus, we are 
receiving an increasing number of manuscripts every 
month. We would like to take this opportunity and 
thank all of our authors and diligent reviewers. 

We also would like to welcome new editorial board 
members: Professors Charles Hutchison of The 
University of North Carolina at Charlotte, Radhi 
Mihiri of Université Tunis El Manar and Ingo Eilks of 
University of Bremen. Another development is that 
Professor Anetta Gough, a member of our editorial 
board, is now also assuming the associate editorship. 

As you all know by now that EJMSTE is being 
published, starting with this volume, 4 times per annum 
in February, May, August and November. It is no doubt 
that the continuation of this journal and its quality will 
depend on all our efforts. We are doing our best in 
order to speed up the review process and publish the 
papers in a fast and timely manner to better suit your 
needs.  

We are looking forward to receiving your valuable 
contributions in the coming issues. 

 
 

 
 


